

## Meeting notes 10/29

Discussed what to expect in future meetings:

- what we've done the last week
- what we'll do the next week (individually & as a group)

Project overview; told TA basic intended features:

- View & search plant logs, add plant log, search species by attribute
- For adding a log:
  - Will it choose from a list of species/names for adding a log ( probably just require either species OR an image )
- Went over pages (login, register, add/edit log, view logs, admin edit log)

TA gave suggestions for tasks/implementation:

- Start implementing easier features first(register, log-in, basic plant log)
- How to register location; read device GPS to start, work on google maps API stuff later
- Skip map of logs for now, just have a feed of recent plant logs